
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

AND 

IN THE MATTER of Hearing Stream 6: 
Residential 

SECOND MINUTE CONCERNING THE  

FRANKTON MEDIUM DENSITY RESIDENTIAL ZONE 

1. The Hearing Panel has received a Memorandum from counsel for the Otago 

Foundation Trust Board (submitter #408) concerning its submission in respect of 

the Frankton Medium Density Residential Zone.  The Board sought clarification 

that it was not required to present evidence in October on the specific provisions 

relating to that zone. 

2. It was the Panel’s intention to defer all submissions specifically relating to the 

Frankton Medium Density Residential Zone until the mapping hearings in 2017.  I 

apologise for omitting the Otago Foundation Trust Board from the list of submitters 

whose submissions are to be deferred and confirm its submissions specifically on 

this zone are deferred. 

3. For completeness, I note that the New Zealand Transport Agency has further 

submissions in respect of many of the submissions relating to the Frankton Medium 

Density Residential Zone.  Those are also deferred until the mapping hearings in 

2017. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 

Denis Nugent (Chair) 

26 September 2016 


